
 

 

              

 

 

 

  11th March 2024 

Non-Uniform Day / Comic Relief - Friday 15th March  

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Friday is the LPPA multicolour non-uniform day where children can bring in items for the coloured hampers that 

can be won in the Easter raffle. Children can come in dressed in any colour in exchange for a donation in the Year 

Group’s colour. The colours are: 

Reception – Red 

Year 1 – Yellow 

Year 2 – Pink  

Year 3 – Green 

Year 4 – Orange 

Year 5 – Purple  

Year 6 - Blue 

Friday is also Comic Relief Day. In order to support this worthwhile cause and to make us all laugh a little bit, I 

will be running my Comic Relief joke competition. Children will be coming home with a piece of paper today -. 

simply write a joke – the more original and funnier the better – and return it to school by Friday with a suggested 

donation of 50p. Each class will vote on their favourite and the winning ones will be shared on doors and around 

school. The winner in each half of the school will also win a joke book.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher             
 

 


